
  

 
 

 

Black bear shot, abandoned  
near Jake’s Corner 

 

 
 

Environment Yukon Conservation Officers responded to a public complaint 
received on August 25, 2015, regarding a black bear that was shot and 
abandoned at a small lake near Jakes Corner, north of the Alaska 
Highway.  
 
Conservation Officers found the bear carcass near a moose carcass, from 
which the meat was taken. The bear hide however had not been salvaged 
and had spoiled. Investigation found that the bear may have been shot 
upwards to a week earlier.  
 
Conservation Officers are asking the public for any information concerning 
hunters or other people who may have been in the Jakes Corner area 
August 16-25. 
 
Please call Whitehorse District Conservation Officer Services at 867-667-
5221 if you can help. You can make an anonymous report using the TIPP 
hot line or www.env.gov.yk.ca/tipp. Cash rewards may be available for 
information leading to a conclusion of this matter. 
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 

INFORMATION WANTED 

 


